
 

St. Peter’s Book Club 

Reading and exploring our faith 

 

Current and future books 

enjoyed by the Book Club 

St. Peter’s Book Club meets on 

Zoom currently, once a month. 

We are now reading two books a 

month, reading fiction and non-

fiction. Join us for the next Zoom 

gathering on Sept. 29 at 7 p.m.! 

You don’t have to be a member 

of St. Peter’s to be in the book 

group! For more information, 

contact Rev. Adele.  


